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Accessing PowerForms from MPages 

When accessing PowerForms through the MPage, please note these open the 
same form each time. For example, if a patient is having two surgeries done 
during their inpatient stay, staff needs to access the Preprocedure Checklist 
Form from adhoc for the second surgery because the MPage will open the form 
documented for their first surgery as if to modify. 

 

 

 

 

Depression Screen Plan Field 

When documenting a depression screen, the Total Depression Screen Score must be marked in the corresponding range within the 
Depression Screen Plan field. Marking this field is a satisfier for the Depression Screen and Depression Management 
recommendations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information on the Depression Screen measure, please refer to the Primary Care Quality Measures & 
Recommendations Guide found here. 

 

https://intranet.northernlighthealth.org/nlh/portals/primary-care-action-team/primary-care-quality-measures-recommendations-guide
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For CI education materials or previous newsletters, please visit the CI Education portal 
at http://ci.northernlighthealth.org/  

CI Portal – “What’s Happening” Section 

A new section on the CI Portal titled What’s Happening is where all “Office of Clinical Informatics” memos/communications are 
posted in pdf format, making them easier to locate and print.  Memos for the current month and previous month are posted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telehealth Update & Reminder 

The Telehealth team has created an Ambulatory Teleheath Newsletter to be distributed quartlery.  To view the newsletters and other 
helpful Telehealth information, visit the Telehealth portal. 

As a reminder, using the /telehealth auto text is a requirement for documenting telehealth visits.  Avoid removing any fields from the 
auto text because every field is necessary for telehealth documentation.   

 

http://ci.northernlighthealth.org/
https://ci.northernlighthealth.org/home.aspx
https://intranet.northernlighthealth.org/nlh/portals/telehealth

